
WASHINGTON AND GRIZZLY HILL WEEKLY UPDATE 

NOVEMBER 30-DECEMBER 4 

Welcome December 

This coming week we will continue to be on our remote schedule. A remote schedule gives 

the district time to follow all safety procedures for COVID testing of staff and allows 

families time to do the same if they so choose.  

**TEACHING CHANGE FOR 7th GRADE AND WASHINGTON STUDENTS** 

• Note: Starting tomorrow there is a change in teacher assignment impacting seventh 

graders and Washington students.  

• All 7th grade students, in both Washington and Grizzly Hill will have Ms. Grapel as a 

teacher.  

• All 8th grade students will have Ms. Caughy.  

• Washington students will have their specific grade level teacher but will now also 

have a “Teacher In Charge” on campus 2-3 days a week, each week. This teacher is 

Ms. Caughy.  

• These teachers will be in contact soon. If you want to contact them, here is their 

information:  

o 7th grade, Ms. Alayna Grapel, agrapel@tresd.org 

o 8th grade and all Washington students, Ms. Tiffany Caughy, 

tcaughy@tresd.org.  

• TRESD is committed to excellence in education and this change offers greater 

oversight and accountability for our Washington students. We look forward to the 

positive changes that Ms. Caughy will bring to Washington!  

Quarantining, Binder pickup and Hygiene Pantry  

• The District office is open and parents are welcome on campus as long as you follow 

all health protocols. If you are quarantining, please do not come to campus. The 

schools will arrange for binder drop off at your home if your family is quarantining.  

• Our Hygiene Pantry is currently full. Please, if you find yourself in short supply of 

something, give the Grizzly Hill office a call at 265-9052. We have supplies for you!  

Stay safe and call the district office at 265-9052 with any questions. Be sure to read the 

November edition of TRESD TRACKS. A December issue will be out soon.  

Sincerely,  

Melissa Madigan 
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